
Happy New 

Year!
Welcome Back 2021 Updates

Blue Oaks Bears



CONFERENCE WEEK

▸ Week of February 22nd - 26th
▸ Campus still opens for arrival at 8:05
▸ All TK/K attend 8:20 - 11:20
▸ 1st - 5th attend 8:20 - 11:40
▸ Matoba and Fregeau attend 8:40 - 11:40 (campus opens 

at 8:30)
▸ Teachers will be providing independent work for home 

in order to meet all instructional minutes
▸ Conferences will be held via Zoom
▸ Be on the lookout for sign ups from your child’s 

teacher
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Parking Lot Reminders

▸ Please be sure to pull all the way forward when 
dropping off or picking up your child.

▸ Refrain from picking up you child in front of the 
gate. 
○ Primary Loop - Please have your child walk 

around the corner to you so we are not 
crowding at the gate entrance and we are 
able to maintain social distancing

○ Upper grades - Thanks for keeping your 
distance and not crowding the gate by the 
park

▸ Masks are to be worn at all time on campus
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New and REturning Student Registration

▸ New and Returning Student Registration 
is now open!

▸ Please click HERE  and choose the 
Magenta Box labeled "2021-2022 
RETURNING STUDENT REGISTRATION" to 
complete this important process ASAP

▸ Must be completed by Friday, March 5th
▸ Both Champions and In Person must 

complete returning student registration.
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https://www.rcsdk8.org/student-registration


CONGRATULATIONS BEAR HUG WINNERS!

Congratulations to our December Principal’s Bear 
Hug prize winners: 
Elijah, Hudson, Brevelle, Brady M., Kekoa, Diana, 
Brady N., Kenzie, Bradley, Jack, Lilla, Vihaan, 
Drew, Andrew, and Adelynne.

Next drawing: End of January!!

5



HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!

Updated Office Hours: 
7:00 - 3:30 while on our modified full 
day schedule
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